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October 16", 2014

TO: TransLink
RE: Bicycle Infrastructure Capital Cost Sharing (BICCS) Program

The HUB Cycling Surrey Committee supports the application from the City of Surrey for
funding to assist with implementing enhanced bike lanes, bike boxes and other safety
measures along 102 Avenue.

The proposed enhancements and improvements are as follows:

* Bike boxes at 102 Avenue and 140 Street

* Bike boxes on 102 Avenue at King George Boulevard

* Bike boxes on 102 Avenue at City Parkway

* Bike boxes on 102 Avenue at University Drive

* Enhanced bike lanes on 102 Avenue

* Bike push buttons on 102 Avenue at King George Boulevard and 140 Street

This work will significantly improve the safety for cyclists on this very busy road.

We hope that you will support the funding to City of Surrey for completion of this
needed project.

Gordon Hall

Chair, Surrey Committee
HUB Cycling



